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Dezember 21, 2004

Ms. Vicki Fenton
588 Eighth Avenue
New York, NY 10019

Dear Ms. Fenton:

I want to thank you most sincerely for delivering your wonderfut individually
wrapped gifts from many diffe-ent companies. These will be distributed to our
pediatric population in.the general clinics and pediatdc ncurology clinics at the
AMowunt Sinai Medica! Center. 1 tnow the children will be delighted and very happy
to receive these.

This represents an enormous efiort on your part and 1 want to thank vou personally
/! I b ¥

for all your work on behalf of o ir children. [look forward 1o our continued future
association, .

Mot sincerely,

la P
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Alan M, Aron, M.D.

Professor of Pediatiics & Neurology
Director, Child Neurolog, A
The Mount Sinai NYU School of Medicine
Attending Neurologist, Attending Pediatrician
Th: Mount Sinai Hospital
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